


Chairman Gene Neidermyer called the October 12, 2023 meeting of the Western Heights Water Authority to order at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Gene Neidermyer, Jim Leonard, Tom Plitt, and Tony Gay. Also present were Noah Zimmerman (Operator), and Dan Becker (Engineer).

Jim made a motion to approve the September 14, 2023 minutes.  Gene seconded the motion and all voted yes.

The Board of Supervisors will contribute Ten Thousand Dollars ($10,000.00) to the Water Meter Project in 2024.

Noah reported that the Meter Replacement Project is being worked on. There were different size meters discovered.  The new meters that are being installed are all the same size.

Dan reported that Cross Wrench is working on expanding their parking lot.  He will issue another review letter shortly.

The delinquent accounts were reviewed in the amount of $665.31.

The September revenue was $5,886.79.

Jim made a motion to approve the disbursements of checks #4819 - #4830 in the amount of
$7,676.51.  Tony seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Joy M Oberholtzer
Appointed Secretary/Treasurer



